Reminder to Complete CATS and Haven Before Priority Registration
March 25, 2015

UK Community,

The response rates for Campus Attitudes Toward Safety (CATS) and Haven have been remarkable,
and we sincerely thank you for helping us create and sustain the type of environment we all want for
our UK community.

If you still have not completed CATS or Haven, please do so before your registration window
opens. Priority registration begins next Monday, March 30. Completion of both CATS and Haven
is required.

If you complete CATS at myUK by this Friday, March 27 you will be eligible to win one of 10 UK
Dining meal cards or the grand prize — a UK Dining voucher valued up to $250. For more details
please visit www.uky.edu/CATSseesafety.

You can complete Haven at http://www.uky.edu/StudentAffairs/VIPCenter/learn haven.php. For
questions or concerns, please contact the Violence Intervention and Prevention Center at 859-257-
2884 or VIPCenter(@uky.edu.

At UK, your success and your safety are our top priorities. Safety, though, is something for which
we are all responsible — faculty, staff, administrators and all of you who call this community home.
Thank you for your commitment to this process and for looking out for each other.

See blue. see safety.

Eli Capilouto
President
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